
 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF BOULDER JUNCTION 

SEEKING ENGINEERING FIRM TO SUPPORT BIKE TRAIL EXTENSION 

The Town of Boulder Junction, Villas County Wisconsin, is accepting proposals for an experienced 

Engineering Firm to support us in our initial Phases of an approximately 4 mile Bike Trail Extension along 

County Highway H.    

As a first Phase in our efforts, the Town is seeking the support of an Engineering firm to accomplish the 

following Statement of Work (SOW) deliverables: 

1. Develop and publish a formal “Route Assessment” of the proposed placement for the Trail Extension.   

2. Develop Rough Order of Magnitude (ROM) cost estimate for construction of the proposed Bike Trail 

Extension 

3. Develop general specifications and bid package details required to support a formal bid and proposal 

effort for the Bike Trail Extension.   

 

Interested Parties should respond no later than 3 April, 2018 per the Schedule below.  

The Request for Proposal (RFP) material is posted and available on the Town Website at 

www.townofboulderjunction.org. 

RFP SCHEDULE 

Issue RFP:      Tuesday, 6 March, 2018   

RFP Questions Due:     Thursday, 22 March, 2018   

Respondent Visits/Meetings:    NLT 26 March, 2018 

Publish Response to RFP Questions:   Thursday, 29 March, 2018   

RFP Responses Due @ 3:00PM   Tuesday, 3 April, 2018   

Committee Bid Opening:    Tuesday, 3 April, 2018  

Committee recommendation to Town Board: Tuesday, 10 April, 2018  

Award Announced:      NLT 27 April, 2018 

The Town Board reserves the right to reject any or all bids or to accept any bid considered most 

advantageous to the Town.  

 

/s/ Kendra Moraczewski, Clerk/Treasurer 

Town of Boulder Junction 

Postings:  Community Center and Website: www.townofboulderjunction.org  

Courtesy: Hogan’s General Store 

Note to Lakeland Times:  Please publish on Tuesday, March 6, 2018, Friday, March 9, 2018 and Friday, March 

16, 2018.  

http://www.townofboulderjunction.org/
www.townofboulderjunction.org%20

